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Roberta DiMezza

From: Phil Zarlengo <philzarlengo@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, February 3, 2025 3:50 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: House Bill 5185 An Act Related to Property - strongly support

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

This  bill would protect older neighbors and family members in Jamestown and elsewhere in RI who are making changes 
in their homes and other real estate as they get older and more prone to fraud. I strongly support House Bill 5185. 
 
FJ ( Phil)  Zarlengo 


